Gray, Gavin

From: Gray, Gavin

Sent: Tuesday, February 19, 2019 10:12 AM
To: 'pf7764@gmail.com’

Subject: Report needed from City of Dumas

Good morning Mr. Patrick,

The report | need from you guys down in Dumas is : Submit progress reports addressing the progress towards attaining
the final effluent limits for C. dubia toxicity.

Is there any way you may can get this to me by the end of the week?
Thank you

Gavin Gray

Enforcement Analyst

Office of Water Quality

Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality
(501) 682-0667



